Dear Business Owner and Community Leader,

On behalf of the *Program for Injury Prevention in Youth Sports (PIPYS) at Vanderbilt,* we invite you to support the hospital that brings hope to countless Middle Tennessee communities and beyond each and every day. Monroe Carell Jr. Children's Hospital at Vanderbilt cares for more than 1,400 children daily and serving the community is our top priority.

We are asking that you consider becoming an exhibitor for the 3rd biennial Youth Sports Safety Conference we are hosting July 14th, 2017. Approximately 250 attendees will be at this unique educational conference. Participation will ensure high visibility in front of key audiences that include not just all levels of healthcare professionals but also coaches, teachers, athletics administrators, community organizations and parents. All exhibitors will be recognized at the event and we thank you in advance for the support of our mission.

We will also be hosting a *pre-conference Youth Sports Safety Celebration Gala on July 13th* that we hope you will plan on attending. The gala will include dinner, keynote address from an inspiring figure, live music from several artists, a silent auction and an awards presentation.

By becoming one of our conference exhibitors, you have the chance at one of the leading youth sports safety events in the country to reach this broad and uniquely targeted audience and demonstrate your commitment to providing a better future for today's youth. Please see the attached sponsorship sheet and conference packet for additional information. We are happy to work with you in finding the right level of support for your budget and desired involvement.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and generosity. Should you have any further questions regarding the 2017 Youth Sports Safety Conference or the Program for Injury Prevention in Youth Sports (PIPYS) please feel free to call my cell phone 615-289-9129 or email me directly at alex.b.diamond@vanderbilt.edu.

My best regards,

Alex B. Diamond, D.O., M.P.H.
Assistant Professor of Orthopaedics and Rehabilitation
Assistant Professor of Pediatrics
Director, Program for Injury Prevention in Youth Sports (PIPYS)
Vanderbilt University Medical Center
Team Physician - Vanderbilt University, Nashville Predators, Nashville Sounds
Vanderbilt Sports Medicine
www.childrenshospital.vanderbilt.org/sportssafety

Monroe Carell Jr. Children's Hospital at Vanderbilt is nationally recognized as a leading provider of pediatric health care services. In addition, Children's Hospital is a top-level teaching and research facility. Patients come from across the nation to receive the hospital's highly specialized services and as a nonprofit organization, the hospital cares for children from Tennessee and across the country regardless of their ability to pay.

